
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Date:  04/09/24 
  
 
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD   
 
Thank you for your participation and interest in Zone 7 Water Agency.  Pending 
Board approval, the District intends to award the Trucking Services RFQ #2025-03 to 
Burke Transport, Inc.    
 
A summary of all bids received for this project is available for review on our website.  
The link to the Bid Summary is included below for your convenience. 
 
https://www.zone7water.com/sites/main/files/file-attachments/bid_summary_-
_rfq_2025-03_trucking_services.pdf?1712697611  
 
Respectfully yours, 

Zeljka Bozic                  
Zeljka Bozic 
Buyer I 


